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 This unplanned camera system has created negative visitor perceptions of our area some of whom have been
wrongly fined.  This is created by the short time delay allowed for visitors to access the parking meter upon
their arrival.  It is exacerbated when the area is busy and there are long queues.  This system creates additional
work and stress for both Hinderwell’s Parish Clerk and those visitors who are unfairly fined.
The neighbouring car park operated by Scarborough Borough Council, does not use high poles,signage or
ANPR Cameras, so why does this car park require them.  They are unsightly and should be removed.
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